
Ronald B. Clary
Manager, Nuclear Licensing

803.345.4757

A SCANA COMPANY

July 14, 2003
RC-03-0143

Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sir / Madam:

Subject: VIRGIL C. SUMMER NUCLEAR STATION
DOCKET NO. 50/395
OPERATING LICENSE NO. NPF-12
PERSONNEL CHANGES

It is requested that changes to all NRC originated correspondence be made to reflect
the following changes:

Mr. Ronald B. Clary has replaced Mr. Melvin N. Browne as Manager, Nuclear
Licensing. Mr. Melvin N. Browne is currently the Manager, Quality Systems.
The Plant Life Extension Group will join the PRA Group under Nuclear
Licensing.

Please change the distribution list for all correspondence to combine the Plant Life
Extension and Nuclear Licensing into one addressee.

If there are any questions, please call Mrs. Donna Railey (803) 345-4107 or via email
drailey~scana.com at your convenience.

Very truly yours,

Ronald B. Clary

DWR/RBC/dr
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K. R. Cotton
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NRC Resident Inspector
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